
Subject: AAHAR 2021 edition – Cancellation of fair and Refund process 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

            This is to inform that the 2021 edition of ITPO’s flagship event AAHAR – The 
International Food and Hospitality Fair, scheduled to be held at Pragati Maidan (New Delhi) 
from April 6-10, 2021 and postponed tentatively to August 2021, has been cancelled due to 
the second wave of COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
2.         You may apply for refund by writing to Shri Tarun Pant, Manager 
(Email: tkpant@itpo.gov.in and Ms Durgesh Nandini Batra, Manager 
(Email: dbatra@itpo.gov.in) along with a copy of cancelled cheque and bank details of the 
company in whose name the booking was made. The refunds shall be processed only after 
receipt of these details. 
 

3.         We look forward to your esteemed participation in the next edition of AAHAR 
scheduled from March 8-12, 2022 at Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. 
Yours sincerely, 
  
ITPO Team 
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